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Easter greetings my dear Friend!
It was in the mid-1990s and I was leading a Bible study in Bangalore, India. During our discussion time, one of
the members said, “The Christian life is a very difficult life to live”. Almost immediately another member said,
“May I beg to differ with you, please?”. The person went on to speak of however since he accepted Christ as his
Savior the Christian life was nothing short of a joy and a pleasure, even during the most difficult days. He went on
to say, “If I try to live this Christian life in my own strength, I believe I will be beaten and down. But when I live
in Christ’s strength, this life is nothing short of a life of victory and joy!”
Easter reminds me of the words of Warren W. Wiersbe, “We are not fighting for victory. We are fighting from
victory”. As you appropriate the gift of Easter, may I invite you to think of these promises from God’s Word:  

What a privilege to know that “He who began a good work in us will bring it to completion”. 
Phil 1:6 
 
What an encouragement to remember that “Death has been swallowed up in victory”. 
1 Cor. 15:54
 
What a joy to remember that the Lord Jesus declared, “Because I live, you also will live”. 
John 14:19 
 
What an assurance to think of the promise of our Lord Jesus, “Very truly I tell you, whoever hears my word
and believes him who sent me has eternal life and will not be judged but has crossed over from death to life”. 
John 5: 24 
 
What a sure promise of eternity we receive when we hear the words, “I am the resurrection and the life. The
one who believes in me will live, even though they die”. 
John 11:25

Christ is risen! He is risen indeed! 



APRIL THEME
 

Fearless
Because He Lives

April 1  |  Maundy Thursday
How can I pray
when my mission is daunting?
Scripture: Mark 14: 32-41

April 2  |  Good Friday
Tenebrae Service*
How can I pray
when I face death?
Scripture: Luke 23: 44-46
*We welcome Rev. Carl F.
Peterson and Susie Puller

April 4  |  Easter
Fearless 
when hope seems lost
Scripture: John 20: 10-18

April 11
Fearless 
when people go against you 
Scripture: John 20: 19-31 

April 18
Fearless 
when doubts disorient you 
Scripture: John 20: 24-31

April 25
Festival of God’s creation
Fearless 
when failure threatens you  
Scripture: John 21: 1-17

The Resurrection reminds us of the Lord’s question in Jeremiah 32:27: "I
am the LORD, the God of all mankind. Is anything too hard for me?”

 
There are times in our lives when we struggle to make sense of things.
Some of us could be facing such a time right now.  A time in which too
many things seem to go wrong at the same time. Not too many days ago, I
was on the phone with someone who said, “I don’t know what else can go
wrong now. I think everything that possibly could go wrong has gone
wrong in my life!” For a lighter moment let me share these words from my
sermon preached on March 14th, 2021. “Sometimes in life we feel like
everything is happening all at the same time. Have you had a moment like
this? The doorbell and the telephone begin to ring at the same time, the
timer on the oven goes off at the same time, the baby wakes up and begins
to cry at the same time and your 2-year-old wants restroom help at the
same time. Your pet is vying for your attention at the same time. You
probably just want to scream and run away - at the same time!”

 
On a more serious note, what about days when the teenager has tantrums
and struggles that you wish you could wish away? Or your elderly parents
seem to be falling apart? Or the coronavirus has made your work
environment a lot more challenging and your medical report indicates you
might have an upcoming surgery. You probably feel like you are being
lowered into a blazing furnace and the flames are about to burn you away. 

 
Jesus faced such moments too.  The night before he was crucified gives us
a window-view into how his struggles compounded. He was betrayed by a
friend, denied by another, falsely accused, wrongfully charged, and
unfairly condemned to the most horrific death on a Roman cross. 

 
Have you had a time in your life when you were ridiculed by some,
abandoned by friends, taunted by critics, and violated by enemies? A time
at which you felt the flames from the inferno of doubt, darkness, and even
death threats to destroy your soul? 

 
Don’t look far. Easter is proof that God is at work in the fiercest furnace to
bring forth his gold! 

 
Because He lives,
Arun 
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Pray & Go is a small life and community transforming program that is
helping Churches across America reach their neighborhood with God’s
love. Simple. Non-intrusive. Easy for everyone to do. This program will
take you out on the streets and bless lives. To register go to our website,
email pastor@trinityumnc.com or call the church office. Registrations open. 

Every time you come to a stop
sign, would you think of homeless
people and say a prayer for them 

APRIL
PRAYER FOCUS
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Thanks to all of you who have been praying and sharing ideas about how we can take the work of our Lord
forward at Trinity. Please keep sharing them with us. 
I am reaching out to seek your help in a few new opportunities. May I ask if you might be willing to:
• Join us in our new “Pray and Go’ door-to-door prayer ministry initiative. Join us for our April study series of
learning before going. Who knows how one church might be able to pray for the people of New Cumberland and
beyond! To know more, see the announcement.
 
• Introduce our “Sermon by phone” short message initiative with someone who doesn’t use the internet. This
could be a friend at Trinity or someone beyond our congregation. See the announcement for details.
• Talk the Children’s talk with your children in the family. How about a mid-week conversation and prayer with
your child/ children using the video of the weekly children’s talks? See the announcement for details.
• Invite a youth to worship with us online or in person. Youth will respond best when they know we care for them
and love them. Tell them that our services now include a Praise and Worship Time in song – and of the Skitguys
who do even better than the Indian pastor with their humor. Tell them about Youth Group. 
 � 
• Invite a young family to Trinity. How about praying and working towards seeing at least 20 new young families
join our congregation in the next two years? Tell them the church is investing in a new nursery for kids and is
engaged in a children’s ministry weekly. Can you write down the name of a family you might be able to invite
and start praying for them? 
• Invite a friend who has stopped attending any church or has never attended church to join us for our outreach
events like the Starfish ministry time at Harrisburg. Some people are doers. They connect better with the language
of service. 
• Share the Gospel with one new person in the next 3 months. Pray for a person that you might be able to share
with. Pray daily. Connect. Listen. Share your story of faith. Ask your friend if he/she would be interested in
knowing more. Share a Bible if they are willing to accept one. Pray with them. Invite them to Church. Share a link
to a service/ message/prayer time/ music time/ from Trinity. 

 
For Christ and His Gospel,
Arun

FEARLESS TO DO GOD’S WORK 

We have missed each of you terribly through this
pandemic.  We would love to see you briefly, if
possible. Would you be willing to drive through
Trinity’s parking lot to see some of your friends and
collect a special bag of blessings created for you?
Drive-through dates are based on your last name
alphabetically. NOTE: If you can’t come on the
designated day contact the church office. 

A-H: April 19th | I-P: April 20th | Q-Z: April 21st
 

The daily pick-up times will be:
12:00 - 2:00 PM and 5:00 -7:00 PM.

Thank you to Cathy Baum-coordinator, Shirley
Sharpe for ideas, and to Beth Sider, Dianne Schofield,
Betty Caboot, Betsy & Allison Miller, Pat Markel
(Friend of Cathy) for putting the bags together.  

DRIVE THROUGH BLESSINGS BAGS
Pre-registration will be required 
Services will be at 8:15 and 10:45
Seating will be limited to:

Seat numbers will be given to registrants
prior to Sunday
Check-in with greeters upon arrival
Masks required
Entrance and exit from different doors
Social distancing required
No congregational singing
Sanctuary will be sanitized before and after
each service
Outside doors into sanctuary will be kept
open to aid in air flow

Sanctuary - 25
Mt. Olivet RooM - 15
Fellowship Hall - 25 

PROTOCOL FOR 
IN-PERSON WORSHIP



My name is Amy Gross and I am the School
Social Worker for West Shore School District. I
cover and work with students K-12 in all 14 of
our schools. I have had the privilege of working
with Cathy Baum for the last two years with your
congregations A.S.K. Program. Since April 2019
you have donated and amazing 145 boxes of
food as well as toiletries to our students in need.
Words cannot express how grateful we are for
these donations! 

This past year has brought about many families
and students who are struggling financially, who
have never been in this situation before. Many
students come to school hungry or only get meals
while at school. This food has been given to kids
in school, to have snacks and extra food for
meals. It has also been delivered to our homeless
families who live in the motels off Limekiln Road
and Lewisberry Road. Many of these families do
not have vehicles to drive to food banks and they
do not have a kitchen in the motel rooms. They do
have microwaves though, so having the easy
microwaveable meals and canned foods with flip
top lids (as not everyone has a can opener) has
been a blessing. The food is also added to our
power pack bags and sent home with students so
they have food on the weekend.

The A.S.K. Program has been a true blessing to
help our students in need. Thank you so much for
taking the time and buying these items and
spending your own money to do so. You are truly
making a difference in these kids’ lives and
helping to provide them with their basic needs so
they can be more successful in school.

Thank you and God Bless,

Amy Gross, LSW
School Social Worker
West Shore School District

Thank you for all the prayers that are being
sent up for John.  He had a body scan and just
found out yesterday that the chemo and
immunotherapy have helped him. He will
continue with treatment and also with a shot for
the bone cancer. God bless each one of you. We
are so very grateful. God is good, all the time.
We miss all of you very much. 

In Christian love, Nancy and Don Miller

Thank you for the cards, prayers and phone calls
during my recent illness. I am feeling better and
truly blessed to have such a caring church family.

Doris Bernardo
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Once again my Trinity family has blessed me
with special love. I send my sincere thanks to the
Hospitality team and the Sunday School
children of Trinity Church for the Valentine
treats I received. The treats included a special
hand-decorated card by Parker Bailey, plus a
heart-shaped box of chocolates, and The Upper
Room and Our Daily Bread devotional booklets.
These made me feel very much loved and I
thank you all. May God bless each of you. I am
so glad he led you to our Trinity family. 

Appreciatively, Elaine Ocamb and family  

We want to extend our sincere appreciation to
Pastor Arun and our Church family and friends
for your prayers and kind gestures of sympathy
during the recent passing of Susie’s father.
It is comforting to know that after his lifetime of
just one week shy of his 101st birthday, he
now celebrates his new beginnings with God.
 
In Christian Love, Ken and Susie Puller
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Dear Trinity Family,

Well done. Good and faithful servants! Those who began the Daniel Fast
on Ash Wednesday have completed the Fast. Please, take a few
moments and write a testimony of your experience with the Daniel Fast.
We would love to hear from you. Send them to Pastor Arun or to me. 

I know some of you are going beyond the 21 days to the end of Lent.
That is wonderful, know that I am continuing to pray for you.
Maybe some of you have gotten a nudge from the Holy Spirit to
begin on March 10/11 and to complete your Fast Holy Week. Please
write and let us know how you are doing, either during the Fast or
on Easter Monday when you can reflect back on your experience.
Thank you again to all of you who have met the challenge. Let us
know how we might encourage others to join in next time. Possibly
the beginning of January 2022 so we can pray for the new year and
where God is leading us as His church in New Cumberland.

Again thank you for your participation, 
Pastor Peggy 

As I write this article, planning and preparation for Easter are ongoing. After more than one year, almost 13
months, I am very much looking forward to bringing musicians back into the sanctuary for worship! How much
more fitting of a day to do so than Easter morning? With strict guidelines still to follow, we can still find a way to
raise the roof, to pull out all the stops, and to praise and give thanks to God for Jesus Christ, who died and rose on
high! What a time to exclaim, “Lord, I lift your name on high!”

A NOTE FROM OUR MUSIC DIRECTOR

Praise the Lord.
 

Praise God in his sanctuary;
   praise him in his mighty heavens.

Praise him for his acts of power;
praise him for his surpassing greatness.

Praise him with the sounding of the trumpet,
praise him with the harp and lyre,

praise him with timbrel and dancing,
praise him with the strings and pipe,
praise him with the clash of cymbals,
praise him with resounding cymbals.

Let everything that has breath praise the Lord.
 

Praise the Lord.
 

Psalm 150

I hope you feel the excitement building as much as I do!
After weeks away from the sanctuary, it has been a joy to
begin making music again at the church. Small groups of
singers have sung and will continue to do so; Praise and
Worship have been a regular part of worship; Handbells
continue to ring; the organ, piano, and synthesizer are all
used in leading hymns and worship; various
instrumentalists have joined in worship!
 
There are many and various musical ways to Lift HIS name
on high. As a matter of fact, Psalm 150 exhorts us to do so,
in musical ways that involve our whole being: our very
breath, our senses, and every suitable instrument!

May we on Easter morning be bold in our music, to be bold
in our music as prayer, praise, and proclamation of Jesus
Christ, our risen Lord and Savior! 

To God be the Glory!
Todd Davis

Pentecost is the birthday of the
church, and to add to the
celebration we will have
geraniums adorning the sanctuary.
Might you also consider wearing
red for Pentecost? 

If you would like to purchase a red
geranium, the cost is $5 each.
Orders are due in the church office,
along with cash or check made
payable to Trinity UMC (showing
"Pentecost Flowers" in memo) by
May 10, 2021. Please indicate the
number amount of plants you
would like. The flowers you
purchased should be taken home
Pentecost Sunday May 23, 2021.

RED GERANIUMS FOR
PENTECOST SUNDAY



Youth Group is Back in Session!
After a year of getting creative and meeting virtually,
Trinity Youth are beyond excited to meet again for
in-person fellowship. As we look back over the past
year of cancellations, shutdowns, uncertainty,
isolation, and so much pain, we really praise and
thank God for how He has sustained Trinity Youth
through the Covid pandemic. We are so thankful for
the people of Trinity Church and their support of our
church and youth ministry that has made this past
year possible. We are hopeful looking ahead to
Spring and Summer ministry. We continue to stay as
safe as possible and uphold protective guidelines
whenever we gather. Students in 6th-12th grade are
welcome to join us for Youth Group every Sunday
evening 6-8 PM at Trinity UMC. 
If you are interested in volunteering or serving with
Trinity Youth, please reach out to Haley Warner.
There is always an invitation, and never an obligation.

TRINITY YOUTH HIGHLIGHTS
by Haley Warner
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Trinity Youth Snow Tubing at Ski Roundtop
Trinity Youth concluded their winter season with a
fun snow tubing trip at Ski Roundtop. Over 30
students and leaders hit the slopes together on the
most perfect sunny, winter afternoon. It was our first
large group in-person gathering since October. What
a great day! 
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DUTIES FOR APRIL 2021

APRIL 25DUTIES APRIL 4 APRIL 11 APRIL 18

Beth 
Sider

Haley Warner and
friends

Genevieve
Lupold

CHILDREN'S 
TALK

Pastor Raymond
Brooks 

THANK YOU MISS DONNA
We say goodbye to Donna Ratulowski as she moves back to her home area. Donna has been a faithful and busy
volunteer at Trinity. She headed the Second-Hand Sale and VBS, coordinated the children’s Sunday School, and
co-coordinated the Safe Sanctuary program. If you would like to send her a card wishing her well in her new
home and thanking her for her time among us at Trinity, please call the church office for the address or see the
March 29th bulletin. Here are some words of appreciation for Donna:

She is a very good Sunday school teacher - Rylen 

I will miss seeing her - Gabriella

She always has a smile - Addison

She truly loved boys and girls and created opportunities so that they could know God - Dianne Schofield

She is always so dedicated to doing a thorough job - Wilma Rockey

She helped everyone that worked with her - Marjie Creamer

She dropped off gifts for the staff and children at home - Gen Lupold 

Her love for Jesus is reflected in the way she cares for children. Donna’s long faithfulness to the children’s
ministry at Trinity and its fruit will only be known in eternity. She has been a true gift to us in so many other ways
and she will be very deeply missed in our circle. God bless you, our dear Donna - Miriam and Arun Andrews 

I liked the way she always greeted us when we got into the room. She made Sunday School fun. - Cody

You are a great Sunday school teacher and I love that you brought Aria with you. - Sydney

You have given so much of your time and love to our children. Thank you for all you have done through the years
with Sunday School and VBS! - Scott and Michelle

She is a very nice person. - Kaylynn
 
Miss Donna is always kind and helpful! - Angel
 
Miss Donna makes me feel special with her smile. - Amelia
   I appreciate all the hard work and dedication she put into the
church and in Sunday school. - Esmeralda
 
Donna did a great job welcoming us into the children’s
department when we started coming to Trinity regularly. She
was very patient and kind with our boys and her ability to
remember small details about their interests and activities
helped them to connect with her quickly. We will miss her!!!
- The Bailey Family

March 21 was observed as single
parent’s day. This note is in honor
of all single parents among us. With
appreciation for your commitment
and faithfulness and a prayer that
your all efforts will be blessed
beyond measure. 

SINGLE PARENT’S DAY 



RESURRECTION POWER IN THE WORD - EASTER 2021

When we speak the Word of God over our situation, we have the
“wonder working power of His blood” working on behalf of us,
His sons and daughters.
So, get the WORD sealed in your heart and head and then allow
the Holy Spirit to pull up God’s Words when you face any and
every situation where you need Victory in your life. 

I heard an old, old story, how a Savior came from glory
How He gave His life on Calvary to save a wretch like me
I heard about His groaning, of His precious blood's atoning

Then I repented of my sins and won the victory
Oh victory in Jesus, my Savior forever

He sought me and bought me with His redeeming blood
He loved me 'ere I knew Him and all my love is due Him

He plunged me to victory beneath the cleansing flood
I heard about His healing, of His cleansing power revealing

How He made the lame to walk again and 'caused the blind to see
And then I cried, "Dear Jesus, come and heal my broken spirit"

And somehow Jesus came and brought to me the victory.

CCLI song #1259
Eugene M. Bartlett

CCLI License #1758300

REMEMBER, don’t speak the negative (what you see with your
sight) speak the positive (what you see in Faith). Just pull them
up from your heart and SPEAK them out in Jesus' Name.   
Love, 
Pastor Peggy   
717-433-1670 for Faith Coaching

For the Word of God is alive and active. Sharper than any double-edged sword, It penetrates even to dividing soul
and spirit, joints and marrow. It judges the thoughts and attitudes of the heart. Hebrews 4:12
Some of you have read the scriptures all your lives, others may be new at being in the Word (the Bible), but few
of us have actually looked at the Word of God as “alive and active” ready to take hold of us and perform the very
Words God proclaims and yet that is exactly what God’s Word says.
Jesus says, “Store up for yourselves treasures in heaven, where moth and rust do not destroy and where thieves do
not break in and steal. For where your treasure is there your heart will be also.” Matthew 6:20. Now you’ve read
this many times, but have you ever considered that your “treasure” you are to store up is “the Word of God”?
When we have the Word of God stored in our heart, we are protected from all evil, and because it is part of us
(stored in our heart) we can bring it up and proclaim it every time the devil gives us a negative thought or situation.
For example, I just received a diagnosis of B Cell Non-Hodgkin’s Lymphoma. Now I can take that diagnosis and
worry about it, I can keep speaking about the diagnose or I can speak God’s Word of healing. “Surely He took up
our pain and bore our suffering….and by His wounds we were (I am) healed.” (Isaiah 53:4 & 5b) again, God
speaks His Word on healing “He Himself (Jesus) bore our sins” in His body on the cross, so that we might die to
sins and live for righteousness; “by His wounds, you/we have been (I am) healed” (1 Peter 2:24). Now am I still
receiving treatment? Yes, God has given us through the inspiration of His Holy Spirit medical technology to
activate the body to heal itself. Remember, we are created in the image of God, He created my inmost being He
knit me together in my mother’s womb” (Psalm 139:14). You see, when I know what God’s Word says for my
situation, I can trust in Him and His Word, believing for the results He has for me. We live by faith not by sight (2
Corinthians 5:7)
The Word has POWER (Wonder working power in the Blood of the Lamb)
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Would you be free
From your burden of sin

There's power in the blood
Power in the blood

Would you o'er evil a victory win
There's wonderful power in the blood

 
There is power power

Wonder working power
In the blood of the Lamb

There is power power
Wonder working power

In the precious blood of the Lamb
 

CCLI song #21370
Lewis Ellis John

CCLI License #1758300

THERE IS POWER 
IN THE BLOOD 
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Helping seekers to believe and believers to seek!
 

Please pray for our media efforts. Our goal is to share the love of Jesus with those who don’t know him and to
encourage the faith of believers. 

SERMON BY PHONE 
Don’t use the internet? We are making available a short version of the Sunday sermons on a weekly basis for
those who don’t use the internet. You can now worship at home with the bulletin and also hear a short sermon.
Use your telephone to listen on speakerphone. Dial 717-774-0108 for the most recent message. Share this
information with friends in Trinity and beyond who may benefit. 
Here is a testimonial of encouragement from Janice Ocamb: 
“Good morning Arun, Just want to let you know that mom LOVES the ability to hear your messages, via phone! I
called her to give her the phone number the day it was distributed via the voicemail message and she had already
written it down. A couple of days later when I was talking to her, I asked if she had a chance to listen and she said
she had, THREE TIMES and she might listen to it again and take notes. I showed her how she could put her
phone on speaker so that she could have hands free to write and when I asked her about it again yesterday, she
said she had listened to it THREE MORE times, LOL!  She appreciates the simple technology and I really think it
was a highlight of her week. Thank you, and thanks to Nihal!" 

 
LET’S TALK ABOUT THE CHILDREN’S TALKS 
We are sharing stand-alone videos of the Children’s talks on a weekly basis. Would all of you
parents/grandparents/ older siblings be willing to watch the 3-5 mins talks with your children in the family and
discuss the following questions with them: 

TRINITY MEDIA BOOST

Was there something you especially liked in the talk?
How can you follow what God is telling you through this
talk? 
Is there something you would like to pray about now?
Do you have a question? 
Close in prayer (Ask your child if he/she would like to pray) 
 

Point your kids in the right direction
when they’re old they won’t be lost. Proverbs 22:6

SHORT VIDEO MESSAGES
Watch Shane Sweger's short video messages: “Surrendering
Idols” and "Denying God and Forgiveness" on Trinity’s
Youtube page. Thank you Shane! Awesome job! 

PODCASTS
Bringing the Word to the World and the world to the Word. Did
you know that Trinity’s media ministry will be working towards
creating new podcasts on a variety of subjects all anchored in
God’s Word? Please pray for this vision and dream.  

WELCOMING NEW FOLK TO TRINITY 
Did you know that Gen and Rylen Lupold are going around
New Cumberland to place posters of welcome from Trinity to
invite folk to church? 
If you are interested in helping, please talk with Pastor Arun 

Vicky and Gary Forman
Joann and Harry Rodriguez
Susie and Ken Puller
Nina and Stuart Stoner

Dear Trinity family, 

Thank you for your participation in
our Mission Outreach Meals
(M.O.M.) This is an "Ongoing
MINISTRY" because the needs of
our church and community continue
with or without viral complications...  

Our initial request was honored by
the following faithful:

Six families were served thus far-
through their compassionate, culinary
efforts. 

God is good and we are blessed. 

~ Barbara Z. 

WORDS OF WELLNESS
Outreach Update



11 AM Celebrate from
Heart & Spirit

Vickie's Virtual 
Angel Walk

10: 30 AM
Grandparents in
Prayer Zoom

7 PM Young Adult
Bible Studies

1 1

11 AM Celebrate from
Heart & Spirit

29

Tidings Articles Due

9 AM Love Box
Distribution

Online Worship
Service

Office Closed

NEW YEAR'S EVE

30
7 PM Outdoor
Regathering Service
N. C. Boro Park

30

7 PM Good Friday
Tenebrae Online
Service

7 PM Outdoor 
Regathering Service
N. C. Boro Park

11 AM Celebrate from
Heart & Spirit

10 AM Secret Sisters
Group Zoom
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CALENDAR FOR APRIL 2021

12 PM Facebook Live
Midweek Music

3
7 PM Facebook Live
Time of Prayer

2 21 2 3

12 PM Facebook Live
Midweek Music

7PM Pray & Go Zoom
Session

12 PM Facebook Live
Midweek Music

7PM Pray & Go Zoom
Session

12-2 PM & 5-7 PM
Blessing Bag Pickup

12 PM Facebook Live
Midweek Music

7PM Pray & Go Zoom
Session

Office Closed

MERRY CHRISTMAS

11 AM Celebrate from
Heart & Spirit

10 AM Secret Sisters
Group Zoom

10: 30 AM
Grandparents in
Prayer Zoom

7 PM Young Adult
Bible Studies

26 28
12 PM Facebook Live
Midweek Music

7PM Pray & Go Zoom
Session

27
7 PM Facebook Live
Time of Prayer

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

10987654

17161514131211

24232221201918

25

7 PM Young Adult
Bible Studies

7 PM Facebook Live
Time of Prayer

8:15 AM & 10:45 AM
Worship Services 
9:45 AM Children
Ministry Zoom
12 PM Starfish
Ministry - HBG 
6 PM Youth Group

10: 30 AM Grands in
Prayer Zoom

7 PM Young Adult
Bible Studies

7 PM Facebook Live
Time of Prayer

8:15 AM & 10:45 AM
Worship Services 
9:45 AM Children
Ministry Zoom
6 PM Youth Group

12-2 PM & 5-7 PM
Blessing Bag Pickup

7 PM Young Adult
Bible Studies

12-2 PM & 5-7 PM
Blessing Bag Pickup

7 PM Facebook Live
Time of Prayer

8:15 AM & 10:45 AM
Worship Services 
9:45 AM Children
Ministry Zoom
6 PM Youth Group

EASTER SUNDAY
8:15 AM & 10:45 AM
Worship Services 

9:45 AM Children
Ministry Zoom
6 PM Youth Group 

Take it to the Lord in Prayer
~ Joseph M. Scriven

STOP & PRAY TIMES AT 8:30 PM

10 AM Secret Sisters
Group Zoom

7 PM Maundy
Thursday Online
Service



March
2021

Please submit
articles for the

APRIL 2021
TRINITY TIDINGS

by March 15th

Trinity UMNC

WELCOMING NEW NEIGHBORS
Did you know that the Business and Professionals group has
invited Trinity to participate in welcoming new residents in New
Cumberland? Thanks to John and Shirley Sharpe, Millie Walters,
Jocelyn MacMinn, and Haley Warner. Our first batch of 35 bags
with candy and a card from Trinity are on their way to new
families. To know more, talk with Shirley Sharpe. 


